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Alexandra Corales

From: Alex Antoncecchi <alex@eolapower.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 9:23 AM
To: Gerald D. Bailey; Alexandra Corales
Subject: Re: Updated Alachua County UPS Work Required for Approval- June 6 2022

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Gerald, Alexandra-  
 
Good morning. I'm writing to you regarding this 911 Call Center UPS replacement I had sent over. This really 
needs action immediately to be approved as an emergency modification to the contract. 
 
When we took over the account, we found that the existing Liebert AP356 was in an extremely critical status, 
risking the entire load of the 911 Center.   This system is from 2000, meaning it was End of Life in 2020, 2 years 
late. Additionally, it is not safe to continue to operate with the internal capacitors and fans exceedingly past 
due to be replaced. These components are about to cause an Arc Flash/Fire Event if it continues to operate in 
such a manner in the near future.  
 
Please let me know if we are able to proceed with the UPS System Replacement for the 1100 SE 27th St- 911 
CCC.  
 
 

From: Alex Antoncecchi <alex@eolapower.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 8:30 AM 
To: Gerald D. Bailey <gbailey@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Re: Updated Alachua County UPS Work Required for Approval- June 6 2022  
  
Hey Gerald, 
 
Did the board approve the new UPS system, or is the meeting in a few days? 

From: Gerald D. Bailey <gbailey@alachuacounty.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 3:52 PM 
To: Alex Antoncecchi <alex@eolapower.com>; Alexandra Corales <acorales@alachuacounty.us> 
Cc: Nigel Lalsie <nlalsie@eolapower.com> 
Subject: RE: Updated Alachua County UPS Work Required for Approval- June 6 2022  
  
We have submitted the item for the Board approval, we cannot authorize you to order anything until the Board 
approved the item, 
  
Gerald 
  


